
 

 

REF:SkiTripALN/ste 
 
13th January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: France Ski Trip, Easter 2022 
 
We are delighted to inform you that at Easter 2022, we are planning to take students on a 
school Ski Trip to Serre-Chevallier, France. The trip will take place from 1st – 9th April 2022 
(9 days, 8 nights). 
 
This trip is an excellent opportunity to experience Skiing in one of the most popular resorts in 
France. The trip will include ski lessons for 6 days, evening activities, travel and full board 
accommodation.   
 
The trip was initially for the current Year 7 & 8 pupils with 40 places available. However, I am 
delighted to inform you that we have a small number of places still available. Therefore, we 
are opening this opportunity to our current Year 6 Students. This will only be applicable to 
those current students that will start in the secondary phase in September 2021. As per the 
admissions policy, “as this is an all through school, pupils already attending The Grange in 
Year 6 will automatically transfer to Year 7”. 
 
Once numbers have been confirmed, we will write to you either with confirmation of your child’s 
place, or the placing of your child onto a reserve list, as well as providing more detailed 
information relating to every aspect of the trip.  
 
The criteria for participation will be dependent upon excellent attendance, punctuality, attitude 
to learning and behaviour in school, as well as a commitment to home learning. Please reply 
promptly to avoid disappointment, as we expect demand to be high.  
 
The first phase of the process is only to determine the level of pupil interest in this trip. 
 

The cost of the trip will be £1000.00 per person  
 

Please sign and return the attached reply slip or scan the QR code and complete the 
online form by Monday 18th January to register your interest. 

 
The first deposit of £100 will be payable online in January 2021, once your place on the trip 
has been confirmed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

We are sure that this opportunity will be a trip of a lifetime for our students and provide them 
with many wonderful memories for years to come. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 

 

 

 

Mr P Allen 
Head of PE 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

France Ski Trip 2022: Letter of intent  
 

 
 
Please return to school by Wednesday Monday 18th January 2021 
 
I would like my child _______________________ (Form) ________ to attend the France Ski 
Trip 2022.   
 
I understand that at this point my child’s place has not yet been confirmed by the trip 
leader.   
 
 
Parent/Carer Name ______________________ 
 
 
 
Parent/Carer signature ______________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


